
County Council – 17 December 2021 

Item 13(b) – Notice of Motion on 20mph Speed Limits 

Amendment by Cllr Bence 

This Council believes that promoting active travel and improved road safety is a 

one of the Council’s priorities. 

This Council therefore calls upon supports the Cabinet Member for Highways 
and Transport in her current policy review and new Transport Plan which 

will consider options such as introduce a more flexible policy on speed 
reductions including the 20mph limit and other measures such as quiet lanes all 
of which have the potential to improve road safety, air quality, and to encourage 

active travel. 


